
Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 

Date: November 4, 2024 

To: Kerry McCormack, Councilmember 
Ward 3 

From: James DeRosa, Director 
Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 

Re: Request for review and approval of the proposed Harbor Row Subdivision 
Plat 

Location: East side of West 44th Street, in-between Orchard Avenue & Apple Avenue 

Ward: 3, Councilmember Kerry McCormack 

Description: 

This is a proposed re-subdivision of 5 existing sublots. The new subdivision configuration 
will create 11 fee simple lots with one proposed townhome on each lot. An easement 
provides access to the rear of said townhomes, as well as utilities and maintenance. 
No new public streets are being dedicated by this plat. 

The proposed subdivision plat has been forwarded to you for review.  If you have any 
questions please contact Ryan Mackin, Survey Department at 216-664-2461.  

Thank you. 

JDD/rcm 
Cc:  Eric Westfall 

Shane Shuba 
Ines Jimenez 
Katie Hough 
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